
 
 

 

 

 

Invitation to the 10th Anniversary of the National Apology Event 

 

Tjillari Justice would like to extend an invitation to you to attend a 

function to mark the 10th Anniversary of the National Apology to the 

Stolen Generations. 

To commemorate this auspicious event TJILLARI is holding a 

morning tea for all community.  Stolen Generation survivors will 

share their stories and the video of the Apology will be shown.  

Members of community organizations will be invited, so it is an 

opportunity to come along and learn about the real intergenerational 

impact of the removal of our children on their lives and their 

children’s lives. 

 

Date : 15th February                                                      

Time: 9:30 - Noon                                                            

Venue:  Meeting Room 

Bld 1, Pearce Community Centre Collett Place 

PEARCE  

 

RSVP by 9th Feb. to  info@tjillarijustice.com.au   
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